
Church 
Messenger 

Church Events 

¶ Nov. 5-  Church 
Conference 

 

¶ Nov. 6-  Church shoebox 
build 

 

¶ Nov. 8- Childrenôs choirs 
and God Rodz perform 
in both services 

 

¶ Nov. 14- Veteranôs 
Dinner 

 

¶ Nov. 14- Suncoast 
Symphony 

 

¶ Nov. 17- WCS Fall band 
concert 

 

¶ Nov. 19 Pillar Meetings 

¶ Nov. 26- Thanksgiving 

¶ Nov. 27 Tree Lot opens 

¶ Nov. 29 Blue Christmas 
Service   

ALL AGES! ALL IN! LOVING GOD! LOVING ALL! 

NOVEMBER 2015 
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In the month of November we will celebrate Thanksgiving!  Also in the 
month of Thanksgiving, here at PHUMC, we will celebrate Commitment 
Sunday. 
 
On November 8th we ask that Commitment Cards be turned in at the  
services or even mailed in ahead of time.  We want every family that  
attends, or is a member here at PHUMC, to turn in a Commitment Card.  
I see a Commitment Card as a spiritual way in which you make your  
promise to God to assist in ministry through the local church. 
 
Exciting things are happening here at PHUMC, and we need the  
resources that God has provided you to make reality come of those 
Dreams.   
 
Our Strategic Plan has the priority of Kingdom Growth.  We are  
budgeting in our 2016 budget some of the implementation of this  
Kingdom Growth Strategic Plan.  We feel called to do a better job at 
Equipping People.  We want to utilize facilities that God has blessed us 
with to enhance Kingdom Growth (this means continued care and  
upgrading of our buildings and grounds).  We want to budget a way in 
which we can strategically and specifically work at developing families to 
honor God. 
 
I ask each of you to fill out a Commitment Card for the 2016 budget year 
as we pray, plan, and provide for Kingdom Growth. 
 
Commitment Cards were mailed out, but you can find extras at the  
Information Booth in the Narthex or in the Church Office. After prayer 
and directions from God may each family turn in a Commitment Card. 
 
Wanting to be Livinô the Dream of Kingdom Growth, 
 

Pastor Dave  



 
Cherubs (age three- kindergarten)  
Rehearsals on Wednesdays from 
5:15 p.m. -6:00 p.m. in the music 
room.  
 

His Kidz Choir (1st grade-5th grade)  
Rehearsals on Wednesdays from 5:15 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. in the 
Sanctuary.  
 
Cherubs and His Kidz Choir will sing in worship services at least 
once per month. They will also sing in the Christmas Musical and 
for the family service on Christmas Eve at 5:00 p.m.  
 
Student Choir (middle- high school) 
Rehearsals on Sundays starting November 1 from 4:30 p.m. to 
5:30 p.m. in the music room.  
The Student Choir will sing for special events and in the Christmas 
Musical.  

Please contact Kelly Groves at kgroves@phumc.net for more 
information.  
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Prayer Chain 
To place a prayer request, please call 
one of the following: Grace Williamson 
at 784-2761; Gloria Brown at 784-
2590; or the church office at 785-7487. 
 

Prayer Shawl 
All levels of quilters and knitters are  
welcome to join us Sunday, Nov. 8 and 
22  in the Narthex at  1 p.m. for our 
next meetings. We have a lot of yarn 
and crochet hooks on hand. Bring  
knitting needles (size 9 and up) . Call 
Martha Stolz, 727-793-4606, with any 
questions.   
 
 
 

Faith Community Nurses 
Blood pressure screening will be  
conducted in the multi-purpose room 
on  Sunday, Nov. 15 from 9 a.m. - 9:45 
a.m. and then from 11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 

Courageous Sisters 
A womenôs support group for cancer, 
meets monthly in the chapel. The next 
meeting will be Wednesday, Nov. 11  at 
5 p.m. Contact Yvonne White at        
785-4827 or 798-7854 for more  
information. 
 

Care Team 
PHUMC has a team of caring volun-
teers who are waiting to help you with 
rides, meals and misc. small jobs.  If 

you are in need of assistance, please 
contact Marilyn King at the church  
office. Also, if you are waiting to be the 
hands and feet of Jesus and be a part  
of this team, please let Marilyn know 
and she will add you to her 
ñCongregational Care Teamò- email  
her at mking@phumc.net 
 
Contact Information Change 
Please let the PHUMC office know if 
you have a change in contact  
information. We want to make sure  
our information is correct if we ever 
need to contact you. 727-785-7487. 
Thank you. 
 
 

Join us as we salute our veterans during                 On Wednesday, Nov. 11 at 9:30 a.m.  
a lovely dinner on Saturday, Nov. 14                        Curlew Hills Memory Gardens will be  
at 5:30 p.m.  in the mulit-purpose room.                hosting a moving Veteranôs Day program. 
Tickets are $11 a person. Dinner will                        Westlake Christian School 3rd -8th grades 
consist of a delicious chicken marsala.                     will partake in the program.  The middle 
Following the dinner we invite all to enjoy              school band will play, the middle school  
the Suncoast Symphony in the Sanctuary.              chorus will sing a special song and as will 
                                                                                          the PHUMC chorus. We are blessed to be 

                 able to honor our veterans in such a special 
Please take a flyer and donate whatever you can    way. We do hope you will be able to join us. 
to assist the homeless veteranôs in our  
Community. Thank you. 

 
September Report:  As of the end of September our Year
-to-Date giving  was $957,334.96. Our income is 
under what we anticipated; as a result, we continue to 
keep our expenses under budget. Please keep your 
church in prayer and pray about stretching your  
giving  so that we can continue to be a blessing to our 
community, our nation, and our world! In addition,  
Giving statements, reflecting your giving through  
September, were sent out via email in the last week of 
October. If you did not receive your statement, or if you 
wish to receive your statement via U.S. Mail, please  
contact Michelle in the Finance Office at 727-683-2626 
or mpremuto@phumc.net. 
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Greenery for Sale at Westlake 
If you are interested in purchasing 
pretty wreaths, swags, and table 
d®cor for the Christmas season, 

Westlake has it for you!  Please stop by the table in the MPR to 
purchase yours today! 
 
Westlake Hosts Third Annual Career Day 
Westlake is hosting its ever-popular Career Day on November 
13th for children in the third grade through eighth grade classes.  
Westlake would love to include any church members in the day.  
If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Roggenbaum in the 
school office. 
 
Cross Country Team Takes Second Place at Disneyôs 
ESPN/Wide World of Sports Meet 
This year, Westlake began a Cross Country Team as a part of its 
competitive sports program.  Under the direction of Coach 
Amanda Angelillis, the team has been runningðliterallyðall 
around the state.  They have taken the top spots both individually 
and as a team at each competition, including earning Second 
Place at the Disney meet.  Congrats to the team and the coach!  
Participants include:  Parker Englert, Levi Martin, Hayden 
McEwan, Quinn Parker, Strat Provatas, and Andrew Roggen-
baum. 

It's that time again! Time for 
the 2015 SFC Student Ministry's 
"Survivor Island" Guy's Retreat! 
The cost this year is $15/person 
and is open to any guys MS, HS, 
or College age! We also need 
some fathers, brothers, uncles 

or grandfathers to help pull this thing off.  BOATS/
DRIVERS WANTED!  (Please contact Carl Rinderle if you 
can help in this way!)  We will be camping overnight on 
the Anclote Bar North again, but this year it's a Saturday/
Sunday to give us more daylight to enjoy and take the  
pressure off those having to work late on Friday. It's going 
to be an exciting adventure in comradery, male bonding 
and a chance for men to be men! Sign up now either here 
or on the SFC Message Board upstairs in the hall near the 
elevator. We will send a "What to bring list", waiver and 
camper covenant as the date gets closer. For now, tell your 
friends and get signed up. We will meet at the Anclote  
River Park Boat Ramp at 10:30 a.m. on Saturday morning 
and be returning at approximately 1 p.m. on Sunday  
afternoon. 

 
Perkinôs Pie Fundraiser 
Help raise money for our school by pre-ordering 
your Thanksgiving Holiday pies!  Youôll have the 
choice to pick up your pies from The Robinôs Nest 
office or at Perkins restaurant. Order forms are 

available in The Robinôs Nest office.  
 
Save the date and get ready for Breakfast With Santa! 
The Robinôs Nest PAC is proud to present Breakfast With Santa on 
Saturday, December 12 in the multi-purpose room. 
The breakfast will be sponsored again this year by Waffle 
House.  The breakfast buffet will include waffles, eggs, sausage, ba-
con, orange juice, milk and/or coffee.  Tickets are $8.oo and will go 
on sale beginning Monday, November 9th in The Robinôs Nest office. 
 
Imagine an interactive circle of kids, all drumming together, holding 
a common pulse and weaving a facilitated rhythm into a cohesive 
musical experience. This is what The Robinôs Nest students will be 
experiencing when Giving Tree Music brings their drumming pro-
gram to the school on Friday, November 13th.  Their only rule- óif 
you donôt drum, you have to dance!!!ò 
 
The families of The Robinôs Nest are excited to help support Joining 
Hands Mission by gathering needed supplies for their new laundry 
and shower facility!  Novemberôs featured donation items are Sham-
poo and Conditioner. 


